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I cannot understand why politicians want to take more control over us citizens. This 

bill takes the power away from duly elected citizens who represent parents and 

community, who the school administration is also supposed to answer to.  

 

You want to prohibit discrimination, you know what is discrimination? DEI, it is neither 

equitable nor inclusive. In fact Diversity=conformity, Equity= unfairness and 

inclusive= exclusion.  

 

Our kids are bombarded by overly sexualized content, through the internet. The 

average age of a child is 11 years old being exposed to pornography from 

unmonitored social media exposure. Why would you want to promote more graphic 

materials in our schools!! I've seen some of the books already in schools, what are 

we doing?? Let's get back to teaching the skills necessary to be productive, 

intelligent adults upon graduation. It astounds me you have become tone deaf to 

parents, and their only liaison could be a school board member to have their voice. 

 

Please stop this madness poisoning our kids minds. 


